
U:BC E association of university and college employees 

Murray Adams 
Woodward Library 
Campus Mail 

Dear Murray: 

November 27, 1981 

On Wednesday, November 25th, I gave an employee orientation 
at Employee Relations . One of the AUCE members at that meeting was Jocelyn 
Bugden. I would appreciate it if you or someone designated by you, would 
contact Jocelyn and introduce yourselves as shop stewards . 

I have informed Jocelyn that a steward will present themself 
to her, and that she may direct any enquiries to this person . Thank you 
for your help. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, 8.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


